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Memorandum for Commanding Generals, 

First Corps and Fifth Corps [s. Drum]

November 5, 1918   [Souilly], France

Message from Commander in Chief.

1. General Pershing desires that the honor of entering Sedan should fall to the First American Army.  He has every confidence that the troops of the 1st Corps, assisted on their right by the 5th Corps, will enable him to realize this desire.

2. In transmitting the foregoing message, your attention is invited to the favorable opportunity now existing for pressing our advance throughout the night.  Boundaries will not be considered as binding. 

G. C. M., Jr.
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